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Senator Craig

A   R E S O L U T I O N

Honoring Accelerated Laboratory Logistics on its 

Centennial.

WHEREAS, The members of the Senate of the 134th General Assembly 
of Ohio are pleased to applaud Accelerated Laboratory Logistics on its 
One Hundredth Anniversary; and

WHEREAS, Founded in 1921 by Clarence Jacobs as the Jacobs Transfer 
Company, Accelerated Laboratory Logistics rebranded in 1990, and it 
remains a prominent family-owned and operated business in Central 
Ohio. It has narrowed its focus over the years to become one of the 
leading relocation companies in the country for biomedical research, 
medical center, and university laboratories, and it has become known 
and respected for its exemplary professionalism and unwavering 
commitment to maintaining the highest standards; and

WHEREAS, Accelerated Laboratory Logistics’ praiseworthy record of 
service is a result of the hard work, dedication, and dependability of 
each employee as well as the business acumen and leadership ability of 
generations of the Jacobs and Wilson families. Indeed, all those who 
comprise this esteemed black-owned venture have displayed tremendous 
initiative, and their contributions have been instrumental to the 
success that has been achieved even during challenging eras, including 
The Great Depression and World War II; and

WHEREAS, Ohio’s economic well-being depends on endeavors such as 
Accelerated Laboratory Logistics to satisfy the demands of unique 
niches. Ohio has gained a fine reputation as a state that encourages 
and sustains its established enterprises, and we are proud of the 
longevity and prosperity of Accelerated Laboratory Logistics; 
therefore be it
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RESOLVED, That we, the members of the Senate of the 134th General 
Assembly of Ohio, in adopting this Resolution, pay tribute to 
Accelerated Laboratory Logistics on the occasion of its One Hundredth 
Anniversary and salute it as a fine Ohio service supplier; and be it 
further

RESOLVED, That the Clerk of the Senate transmit a duly 
authenticated copy of this Resolution to Accelerated Laboratory 
Logistics.

26
27
28
29
30

31
32
33


